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Sayers, Margery

From: Nelson Machado <nelson@machadoconstruction.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 19, 2023 4:34 PM

To: CouncilMail
Cc: My Wife
Subject: CB1-2023

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if you
know the sender.]

Dear County Council,

I am writing to show support for CB1-2023, a bill to allow for the automatic renewal of the property tax credit for properties

held within the Agricultural Land Preservation Program. This bill will eliminate excessive paperwork and make the process more

efficient for both the County and for farm owners. It reduces the time required by County staff to implement the agricultural tax

credit, as they will no longer need to facilitate an annual application process. It also creates less burden for the farm owner who

will no longer need to remember to file for this credit annually, helping to minimize paperwork so the farm owner can spend

more time focusing on the business of farming.

Thank you for your consideration

Sincerely,

Nelson and Andrea Machado

5024 Green Bridge Road

Dayton, MD 21036

Property Tax Acct. 1405451566



Sayers, Margery

From: Natalie Ziegler <nziegler4044@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 19, 2023 12:29 PM

To: CouncilMail
Subject: CB 1-2023

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if you
know the sender.]

To whom it may concern:
I am writing to show support for CB1 -2023, a bill to allow for the automatic renewal of the property tax credit for properties held
within the Agricultural Land Preservation Program. This bill will eliminate excessive paperwork and make the process more
efficient for both the County and for farm owners. It reduces the time required by County staff to implement the agricultural tax
credit, as they will no longer need to facilitate an annual application process. It also creates less burden for the farm owner who
will no longer need to remember to file for this credit annually, helping to minimize paperwork so the farm owner can spend more
time focusing on the business of farming.
Thank you for your consideration,

Natalie Ziegler
Carroll Mill Farm


